
 
 
 
 

UCAP ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Urbana City Building – 2nd Floor Conference Room 

October 18, 2007 
 
 
In Attendance: 
Melvin Peeples 
Samuel Johnson 
Frankie Johnson       
Virginia Patterson   
Hayward Patterson    
Dorothy Carter 
Clara Bright 
Barbara Lewis 
James Hayes 
Assistant Chief Pat Connolly 
 
The meeting was called to order by Assistant Chief Connolly at 5:37 p.m. 
 
Samuel Johnson asked if any decision had been made regarding the installation of cameras at the 
corner of Fairview and Goodwin to monitor the activity at that location.  He also asked if signs 
were going to be posted at King Park to allow cars to park for short periods to unload/load.  
Assistant Chief Connolly stated that he would check on what, if any, decisions had been made 
and get back to Mr. Johnson.  
 
Dorothy Carter reported that she is circulating a petition in the neighborhood in support of 
having additional “School Crossing” signs posted around the King School area.  When the 
petitions have been signed, she will present them to Alderman Robert Lewis. 
 
Assistant Chief Connolly reported that police will be very visible on Halloween. He also 
reminded everyone to drive carefully and watch for children who are out trick or treating.           
    
Assistant Chief Connolly addressed questions/concerns of committee members.  Discussion 
followed. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 
  
Respectfully submitted:   
Karen Lowery 
Recording Secretary 


